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Circular Letter #2022-23 
 
TO: Community and Non-Profit Non-Community Public Water Systems 
 Chief Elected Officials 
 Local Directors of Health 
  
 
FROM: Lori J. Mathieu, Public Health Branch Chief 
 Environmental Health and Drinking Water Branch 
 
DATE: March 25, 2022 
 
SUBJECT:  REMINDER 

Drinking Water Projects Funding Available - Drinking Water State Revolving Fund 
(DWSRF) including Bipartisan Infrastructure Law (BIL) Funding   
Call For Projects for State Fiscal Year 2023 Financing 

 
The Department of Public Health’s (DPH) Drinking Water Section (DWS) is reminding you of the call for 
eligible drinking water projects for potential funding through the Drinking Water State Revolving Fund 
(DWSRF) during State Fiscal Year (SFY) 2023.  
 
The Call for Projects notice is available on the DWSRF website with a deadline of March 31, 2022, to 
submit Eligibility Applications for consideration for the SFY 2023 DWSRF and BIL Project Priority Lists 
(PPLs). The PPLs details the projects that DPH is expecting to commit the available DWSRF and BIL funds 
to during SFY 2023. If you have an eligible drinking water construction project that will be ready to proceed 
during the period of July 1, 2022 through June 30, 2023 you are strongly encouraged to submit your 
application.  
 
The due date for submittal of project Eligibility Applications is noon on Thursday, March 31, 2022.  
 
Please refer to Circular Letter 2022-09 for more information about this Call for Projects and the new BIL 
funding.  
 
If you have any questions wish to learn more about the DWSRF Program please visit our DWSRF website or 
contact our DWSRF Program at dph.ctdwsrf@ct.gov.  
 
c: Heather Aaron, MPH, LNHA, Deputy Commissioner 

https://portal.ct.gov/-/media/Departments-and-Agencies/DPH/dph/drinking_water/pdf/2022-02-03-Circular-Letter-2022-09-DWSRF-BIL-Call-for-Projects.pdf
https://portal.ct.gov/DPH/Drinking-Water/DWS/Drinking-Water-State-Revolving-Fund-Program
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